
 

 

Warrenheip Primary School 

Newsletter 
Phone: 5334 7294 

warrenheip.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

 

20th April, 2017 

No. 9 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Tue Apr 25th ANZAC day public holiday 

Fri Apr 28th Winter Sport 

Mon May 1st School Council meeting 6pm 

Wed May 3rd Marine Discovery Centre 
Queenscliff 

Thu May 4th Life Ed. Van visit 

Fri May 5th Athletic Sports (Llanberris) 

Tue May 9th NAPLAN  (Grades 3 / 5) (3 days) 

Fri May 12th Winter Sports 

 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY: 

 
 
“There is no shame in not knowing; 

the shame lies in not finding out.” 

 

Russian Proverb 

Dear Parents and Community 
Members, 
 

Welcome back to the start of 
Term 2! I hope that everyone 
enjoyed the Easter break and 
managed to spend some time 
with family and friends, or just 
relaxing and recharging. 
 
This newsletter contains a 
number of permission notes 
for various upcoming 
excursions - please return 
these as soon as you can. 
 
Our first School Council 
meeting of the term is on 
Monday 1st May at 6pm. At 
that meeting I will be able to 
present the report from last 
terms school review, and then 
I will make the report available 
on the website. Between now 
and then I will be busy writing 
the new School Strategic Plan, 
which is the document that will 
guide us in the work of school 
improvement over the next 4 
years. Once that is done, and 
approved, it too will be 
available on the website. 
 
We are still working on the new 

 parent portal, and will be 
beginning to use it for some of the 
aspects of running the school. 
There are many features in the 
portal which we will not be using, 
but hopefully we will all work out 
how it can best support us in 
delivering a great education at 
Warrenheip. 
 
Thanks to Julie and Kerry for 
taking a heap of our new school 
brochures yesterday to distribute 
round the local kinders. We really 
need to make sure that the 
community knows that we are 
here so that they can make the 
right choices for their children. 
Thanks! 
 
I will be sending home bookclub 
with this newsletter. Don’t forget 
that as well as selling great books 
for your children, scholastic give 
us vouchers for 20% of all sales. 
The easiest way for us to manage 
bookclub is if you can order and 
pay online, but we are also able 
to accept cash at school if you 
would prefer. 
 
Have a great weekend, 
 
Arthur Lane 

 
 
 
 
 
 

EASTER RAFFLE WINNERS 
 
Congratulations to all our lucky 
winners. We hope that you enjoyed 
your prizes! 
 

1st.    Zac  
2nd.   Aaron Stevens  
3rd.    Michelle Conway 
4th.    Abby  
5th.    Carly Civelle 
6th.     Dorothy Lumsder 
7th      Ryder B 
8th.     Jeff Wiltsher 
9th.    Zoe Brunt 
10th.   Jeff Mills 
11th.   Georgie Wiltsher 
12th.   Kate Smith 
13th.    Calvin Tromp 
14th.    Mrs Le Marshall 
15th.     Bailey 
 


